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 Davis Senior High School 

Daily Bulletin 

     February 8, 2018
THIS DAY IN HISTORY: 1952 - Queen Elizabeth II ascended to the British throne. Her father, George VI, had died on February 6.
 MENU DHS:
· Breakfast Serve Daily:  Cereal w/Graham Cracker, Breakfast Pizza, Assorted Breakfast Sandwiches, Scones, Breakfast Burrito, Chicken & Cheese Quesadilla, Pancakes w/ Sausage, Assorted Muffins, Chicken & Biscuit Slider, Yogurt Parfait w/Graham Cracker.

            Grab & Go Hot Chocolate & Muffin & Fruit Cinnamon Rolls. 

· Lunch: Spicy Double Teriyaki Burger w/ Pepper jack Cheese  topped w/ Slaw served with Cajun Fries / Grilled Vegetables Sandwich on WG Sourdough w/ Garlic and Roasted Pepper Aioli.
Students please help our kitchen staff at the All Student Center keep the center clean and organized for everyone. Return your trays, plates/bowls and silverware to the All Student Center so that they can be cleaned and returned to circulation. Please throw trash away and clear your tables.  If you don’t want your fruit, add it to the Share Baskets. We appreciate your time and your cooperation. 
TODAY: 

Catalina: Parent/Student Pre-Trip Meeting today at the DHS Library @ 6:30pm. See you there!

Incoming Sophomores Parent Night 7:00pm in the IPAB

ATHLETICS:
Girls Soccer vs Franklin, 5:00/3:30                                        dismiss: 2:00JV

Boys Soccer @ Franklin, 3:30V/5:00JV                                dismiss: 1:45V
Davis High Girls Badminton tryouts will start at 3:45 in the North gym on Monday Feb. 12th. If you are interested in trying out you must have signed up on athleticclearance.com, received your clearance email, and provide this clearance to the coach on the day of tryouts. You can contact Coach McBurney via email @ Justin.mcburney@djusd.k12.ca.org 
Hello Big Blue Football Nation. It is time to start thinking about the greatness that awaits you if you have the courage and integrity to join the DSHS football program. It will be the greatest experience you have during your high school years and will leave you with shared memories for the rest of your life. So that your parents can share in your journey to be the best student, community member, leader, teammate and player that you can be we ask them to attend our first parent/student information night. The date is Thursday Feb. 15th . The time 7:00 pm. The place : DSHS Library. Parents will meet the coaches, learn about what we stand for, get necessary significant date and contact information and be introduced to the blue print for success as well as the parent handbook. The meeting is mandatory for parents of 2018 players. 
MEN'S BASKETBALL SENIOR NIGHT

The DHS Basketball Team would like to thank the students, teachers and staff for their support this season.  Please join us for the last game of the regular season on Friday, February 9th to cheer on your Blue Devils one more time and celebrate Senior Night.  At this event, we will recognize senior players Reed Hessl, Gavin Schouten, Will Smith, Kai Taylor, and Quinn Vaewsorn, for their contributions to the program.  The presentation will take place after the JV game ends.   Our Freshman Team plays at 4:00 pm, JV at 5:30pm  and Varsity at 7:00 pm.  Go Blue Devils!

ACADEMICS/OPPORTUNITIES/EVENTS: 
It is almost here!  One week from today…. On Valentine’s Day…. AP Art Studio Portfolios will be due to any Art Teacher.  Don’t wait till the last minute!  You can turn them in starting today through next Wednesday.
Attention Graduating Senior and Senior Parents!  Have you purchased your grad night tickets yet? You are running out of time for the discounted price. Grad Night ticket prices are going up FEBRUARY 1ST!  Every graduating senior in Davis (Da Vinci, DSIS, King and DHS) is welcome to celebrate at this All-night, alcohol and drug-free party on Friday, June 8th from 9:30 pm- 5:00 am. Visit  davisgradnight.org  to purchase tickets. Tickets are $75.00 until February 1st. Ticket includes all activities, food, and raffle entry. Please contact Brandi Lutzker at blutzker@aol.com if you have questions about tickets.
Are you interested in learning about the many options of taking a Gap Year after graduating from high school?  Then please attend the Gap Year Fair on Wednesday, Feb. 28, 2018 from 6:00pm to 8:30pm at the Davis Veteran’s Memorial Center. The Gap Year Fair is a FREE event, but due to limited space, students must preregister at  https://www.eventbrite.com/e/usa-gap-year-fair-2018-davis-ca-registration-39196666284 to attend.  This even this event is being hosted by the DHS PTA.
CLUBS: 
Agape is this Friday in S-7! Come for fun and games! Everyone is welcome bring your friends!
Spread some love and give your friends or a special someone, a Valentine Gram! Valentine Grams are $1 dollar each and will be sold from Wednesday, February 7th, until Monday February 11th, in front of the All Student Center. Valentines Grams will be deliver, next Wednesday on Valentine’s Day during 4th period. 
Are you interested in local government and politics? Join Youth Government and shadow Davis Leaders like Mayor, Fire Chief, and more. Applications are in ASC 100 and the front office, and there will be an informational meeting also in ASC 100 on Friday February 16th. 
Hey, hey its friendship day! The event is this Friday, February 9th and forms are due in the office by this Wednesday the 7th. Come for priceless memories!

It’s the Clash of the Titans! Come and support your DHS Ping Pong Club, the Table Tennis Titans! Bring $5 dollars to Mr. Birdsall’s room in N-9 and play every day for a chance to win a gift card!

If you are interested in discussing & debating current events, come to DHS Politics Club this Friday at lunch in N-2! Snacks will be provided.

Come to our Red Cross Club fundraiser at Tea for you. On February 10th, this Saturday, it will run from 11am – 11pm, and please present our flier available @dhsredcrossclub, which is our Instagram. Please come as we really appreciate your support!

CAREERS:
Time to sign-up for this month’s Financial Literacy class on Friday, February 9 at lunch in the Career Center! This month’s class will be on employment taxes, W-2’s, and payroll deductions. This is a great class for students who work or are planning to get a job. Come to the Career Center to sign up. The class is limited to 30 students.  
IMPORTANT DATES:  
 
2/5-2/9   CSF Spring Registrations
2/9     Friendship Day

2/10   Jazz Choir Cabaret

2/11   Jazz Choir Cabaret

2/12   Holiday Lincoln’s Birthday

2/19   Holiday (Presidents Day)

2/28   The Gap Year Fair
